
  a 4183 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ be of {a}) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  abound 4121 # pleonazo {pleh-on-ad'-zo}; from 4119; to do,
make or be more, i.e. increase (transitively or intransitively);
by extension, to superabound: -- {abound}, abundant, make to
increase, have over.[ql

  above 4119 # pleion {pli-own}; neuter pleion {pli'-on}; or
pleon {pleh'-on}; comparative of 4183; more in quantity, number,
or quality; also (in plural) the major portion: -- X {above}, +
exceed, more excellent, further, (very) great(-er), long(-er),
(very) many, greater (more) part, + yet but.[ql

  abundant 4121 # pleonazo {pleh-on-ad'-zo}; from 4119; to do,
make or be more, i.e. increase (transitively or intransitively);
by extension, to superabound: -- abound, {abundant}, make to
increase, have over.[ql

  abundant 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- {abundant}, +
altogether, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ be of a) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  age 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ be of a) great
({age}, deal, -ly, while), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  altogether 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from
the alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or
(plural) many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter
(plural) as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant,
+ {altogether}, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ be of a) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  be 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ {be} of a) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  broidered 4117 # plegma {pleg'-mah}; from 4120; a plait (of
hair): -- {broidered} hair.[ql ***. pleion. See 4119.[ql

  but 4119 # pleion {pli-own}; neuter pleion {pli'-on}; or pleon
{pleh'-on}; comparative of 4183; more in quantity, number, or
quality; also (in plural) the major portion: -- X above, +
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exceed, more excellent, further, (very) great(-er), long(-er),
(very) many, greater (more) part, + yet {but}.[ql

  but 4133 # plen {plane}; from 4119; moreover (besides), i.e.
albeit, save that, rather, yet: -- {but} (rather), except,
nevertheless, notwithstanding, save, than.[ql

  common 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, {common}, + far (passed, spent), (+ be of a) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  covetous 4123 # pleonektes {pleh-on-ek'-tace}; from 4119 and
2192; holding (desiring) more, i.e. eager for gain (avaricious,
hence a defrauder): -- {covetous}.[ql

  deal 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ be of a) great
(age, {deal}, -ly, while), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  double 1362 # diplous {dip-looce'}; from 1364 and (probably)
the base of 4119; two-fold: -- {double}, two-fold more.[ql

  exceed 4119 # pleion {pli-own}; neuter pleion {pli'-on}; or
pleon {pleh'-on}; comparative of 4183; more in quantity, number,
or quality; also (in plural) the major portion: -- X above, +
{exceed}, more excellent, further, (very) great(-er), long(-er),
(very) many, greater (more) part, + yet but.[ql

  excellent 4119 # pleion {pli-own}; neuter pleion {pli'-on}; or
pleon {pleh'-on}; comparative of 4183; more in quantity, number,
or quality; also (in plural) the major portion: -- X above, +
exceed, more {excellent}, further, (very) great(-er), long(-er),
(very) many, greater (more) part, + yet but.[ql

  except 4133 # plen {plane}; from 4119; moreover (besides), i.e.
 albeit, save that, rather, yet: -- but (rather), {except},
nevertheless, notwithstanding, save, than.[ql

  far 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + {far} (passed, spent), (+ be of a) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  further 4119 # pleion {pli-own}; neuter pleion {pli'-on}; or
pleon {pleh'-on}; comparative of 4183; more in quantity, number,
or quality; also (in plural) the major portion: -- X above, +
exceed, more excellent, {further}, (very) great(-er), long(-er),
(very) many, greater (more) part, + yet but.[ql

  great 4119 # pleion {pli-own}; neuter pleion {pli'-on}; or
pleon {pleh'-on}; comparative of 4183; more in quantity, number,
or quality; also (in plural) the major portion: -- X above, +
exceed, more excellent, further, (very) {great}(-er), long(-er),
(very) many, greater (more) part, + yet but.[ql
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  great 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ be of a) {great}
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  greater 4119 # pleion {pli-own}; neuter pleion {pli'-on}; or
pleon {pleh'-on}; comparative of 4183; more in quantity, number,
or quality; also (in plural) the major portion: -- X above, +
exceed, more excellent, further, (very) great(-er), long(-er),
(very) many, {greater} (more) part, + yet but.[ql

  hair 4117 # plegma {pleg'-mah}; from 4120; a plait (of hair): -
- broidered {hair}.[ql ***. pleion. See 4119.[ql

  have 4121 # pleonazo {pleh-on-ad'-zo}; from 4119; to do, make
or be more, i.e. increase (transitively or intransitively); by
extension, to superabound: -- abound, abundant, make to increase,
 {have} over.[ql

  increase 4121 # pleonazo {pleh-on-ad'-zo}; from 4119; to do,
make or be more, i.e. increase (transitively or intransitively);
by extension, to superabound: -- abound, abundant, make to
{increase}, have over.[ql

  long 4119 # pleion {pli-own}; neuter pleion {pli'-on}; or
pleon {pleh'-on}; comparative of 4183; more in quantity, number,
or quality; also (in plural) the major portion: -- X above, +
exceed, more excellent, further, (very) great(-er), {long}(-er),
(very) many, greater (more) part, + yet but.[ql

  long 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ be of a) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), {long}, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  make 4121 # pleonazo {pleh-on-ad'-zo}; from 4119; to do, make
or be more, i.e. increase (transitively or intransitively); by
extension, to superabound: -- abound, abundant, {make} to
increase, have over.[ql

  many 4119 # pleion {pli-own}; neuter pleion {pli'-on}; or
pleon {pleh'-on}; comparative of 4183; more in quantity, number,
or quality; also (in plural) the major portion: -- X above, +
exceed, more excellent, further, (very) great(-er), long(-er),
(very) {many}, greater (more) part, + yet but.[ql

  many 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ be of a) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, {many}, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  more 1362 # diplous {dip-looce'}; from 1364 and (probably) the
base of 4119; two-fold: -- double, two-fold {more}.[ql

  more 4119 # pleion {pli-own}; neuter pleion {pli'-on}; or
pleon {pleh'-on}; comparative of 4183; more in quantity, number,
or quality; also (in plural) the major portion: -- X above, +
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exceed, more excellent, further, (very) great(-er), long(-er),
(very) many, greater ({more}) part, + yet but.[ql

  more 4119 # pleion {pli-own}; neuter pleion {pli'-on}; or
pleon {pleh'-on}; comparative of 4183; more in quantity, number,
or quality; also (in plural) the major portion: -- X above, +
exceed, {more} excellent, further, (very) great(-er), long(-er),
(very) many, greater (more) part, + yet but.[ql

  much 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ be of a) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, many, {much}, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  nevertheless 4133 # plen {plane}; from 4119; moreover
(besides), i.e. albeit, save that, rather, yet: -- but (rather),
except, {nevertheless}, notwithstanding, save, than.[ql

  notwithstanding 4133 # plen {plane}; from 4119; moreover
(besides), i.e. albeit, save that, rather, yet: -- but (rather),
except, nevertheless, {notwithstanding}, save, than.[ql

  of 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ be {of} a) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  oft 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ be of a) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, many, much, {oft}(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  over 4121 # pleonazo {pleh-on-ad'-zo}; from 4119; to do, make
or be more, i.e. increase (transitively or intransitively); by
extension, to superabound: -- abound, abundant, make to increase,
 have {over}.[ql

  part 4119 # pleion {pli-own}; neuter pleion {pli'-on}; or
pleon {pleh'-on}; comparative of 4183; more in quantity, number,
or quality; also (in plural) the major portion: -- X above, +
exceed, more excellent, further, (very) great(-er), long(-er),
(very) many, greater (more) {part}, + yet but.[ql

  passed 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + far ({passed}, spent), (+ be of a) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  plait 4120 # pleko {plek'-o}; a primary word; to twine or
braid: -- {plait}.[ql ***. pleon. See 4119.[ql

  plenteous 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from
the alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or
(plural) many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter
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(plural) as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant,
+ altogether, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ be of a) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
{plenteous}, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  rather 4133 # plen {plane}; from 4119; moreover (besides), i.e.
 albeit, save that, rather, yet: -- but ({rather}), except,
nevertheless, notwithstanding, save, than.[ql

  save 4133 # plen {plane}; from 4119; moreover (besides), i.e.
albeit, save that, rather, yet: -- but (rather), except,
nevertheless, notwithstanding, {save}, than.[ql

  sore 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ be of a) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, {sore}, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  spent 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + far (passed, {spent}), (+ be of a) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  straitly 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ be of a) great
(age, deal, -ly, while), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, {straitly}. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  than 4133 # plen {plane}; from 4119; moreover (besides), i.e.
albeit, save that, rather, yet: -- but (rather), except,
nevertheless, notwithstanding, save, {than}.[ql

  to 4121 # pleonazo {pleh-on-ad'-zo}; from 4119; to do, make or
be more, i.e. increase (transitively or intransitively); by
extension, to superabound: -- abound, abundant, make {to}
increase, have over.[ql

  two-fold 1362 # diplous {dip-looce'}; from 1364 and (probably)
the base of 4119; two-fold: -- double, {two-fold} more.[ql

  very 4119 # pleion {pli-own}; neuter pleion {pli'-on}; or
pleon {pleh'-on}; comparative of 4183; more in quantity, number,
or quality; also (in plural) the major portion: -- X above, +
exceed, more excellent, further, (very) great(-er), long(-er),
({very}) many, greater (more) part, + yet but.[ql

  very 4119 # pleion {pli-own}; neuter pleion {pli'-on}; or
pleon {pleh'-on}; comparative of 4183; more in quantity, number,
or quality; also (in plural) the major portion: -- X above, +
exceed, more excellent, further, ({very}) great(-er), long(-er),
(very) many, greater (more) part, + yet but.[ql

  while 4183 # polus {pol-oos'}; including the forms from the
alternate pollos; (singular) much (in any respect) or (plural)
many; neuter (singular) as adverbial, largely; neuter (plural)
as adverb or noun often, mostly, largely: -- abundant, +
altogether, common, + far (passed, spent), (+ be of a) great
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(age, deal, -ly, {while}), long, many, much, oft(-en [-times]),
plenteous, sore, straitly. Compare 4118, 4119.[ql

  yet 4119 # pleion {pli-own}; neuter pleion {pli'-on}; or pleon
{pleh'-on}; comparative of 4183; more in quantity, number, or
quality; also (in plural) the major portion: -- X above, +
exceed, more excellent, further, (very) great(-er), long(-er),
(very) many, greater (more) part, + {yet} but.[ql
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